
Lighting Report - Curo Street Lighting 

 

In March 2013 Curo removed the solar lights and install new mains operated bollard lights 

down the Glebe path which also included three bollard lights within the cemetery grounds.  

Lights 46 to 52 down the Glebe path are maintained by Curo, However, although lights 53 to 

55 in the cemetery grounds were installed by Curo, it was agreed that the maintenance of 

these lights would be managed by the FPC. 

More recently, lights 46 to 52 have been repaired by Curo, most of bulbs had gone so they 

were renewed.  

Bollard light 54 which is out, falls outside of the maintenance obligations for Curo. 

 

  

  
 


